Grand Prairie ISD
P.O. Box 531170
Grand Prairie, TX 75053
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March 2, 2009
Dear GPISD Parents, Staff and Community,

Please accept this letter of invitation to attend one of three public meetings in the coming weeks to discuss
possible attendance boundary re-zoning in GPISD. The Board of Trustees has directed our staff to begin
looking at ways to improve efficiency in school alignments, transportation and building use. To do this we
have scheduled a series of public meetings for parents and community members to learn more about the
proposed re-zoning. These meetings are being held to solicit public input prior to a formal
recommendation to the Board of Trustees.

The meeting schedule is:

March 10 Austin Elementary 7:00 p.m.
April 7 Fannin Elementary 7:00 p.m.
April 21 Bonham Elementary 7:00 p.m.

After the public meetings in March and April, a recommendation to the Board of Trustees could be made as
soon as May 2009. The recommendation for re-zoning and any changes it may include, will not go into
effect until the 2010-2011 school year.

Please be a part of the process in determining the future attendance and boundary lines for school zones in
GPISD. As we work together to have a fiscally sound school district that provides a world class education
for students, remember that GREAT things are happening in GPISD.

Very triy s,
A,
Susan J. Simpson, Ph.D.

o Translation services will be available at every meeting.
s  For complete information and updates regarding re-zoning please visit the district website

at www.gpisd.org



